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SANEX

SKEETER BOMBS

PYRETHRIN CAPSULES

KILL MOSQUITO LARVAE

DOMESTIC

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE: PYRETHRIN  1%; PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE  10%

REG.NO.15076

P.C.P. ACT

NET CONTENTS:
50 CAPSULES 

EACH CAPSULE CONTAINS 4.4 g

 SANEX CHEMICALS INC.
2695 SLOUGH STREET
MISSISSAUGA, ONT.

L4T 1G2

DIRECTIONS:

Skeeter Bombs are designed so they will "pop", rupture, dissolve
or disintegrate when thrown in water.  Once action starts, the
especially formulated solution can be seen "shooting" across the
surface of the water in all directions.  This surface action will
continue until the surface is completely covered, thus lowering
the surface tension of the water.  Surface action then becomes
increasingly slower, resulting in an unused amount of material.

In small pools, artificial containers, etc. only a few seconds
are required for effective coverage.  If the water is cool
(20 deg C or lower) the initial discharge of the solution will
require from 5 to 40 minutes.  Each Skeeter Bomb should larvicide
10 square metres of open and unobstructed water surface with a
depth of about 15 cm.  Proportionately more capsules should be
used for larger areas and greater depth.  Allowance has been made
for Skeeter Bombs retaining, at times, a portion of the solution. 
In many cases this is advantageous, since it provides for
additional "continuing action".



Use of this product for larviciding in bodies of water is limited
to water wholly contained within the property of the user, and
where there is no outflow beyond the property limits.

PRECAUTIONS:

Keep Skeeter Bombs dry.  Combustible mixture.  Do not store under
excessive conditions of heat or humidity, or in direct sunlight. 
Keep away from open flame.  Do not store above room temperature. 
Avoid contamination of feed or foodstuffs.  Keep out of reach of
children.  Do not ingest.

FIRST AID:

DANGER: This control product contains petroleum distillates.  If
ingested do not induce vomiting.  If patient is unconscious give
him air.  Contact a physician immediately.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offense under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

NON-WARRANTY:

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

NOTICE: 

Use entire contents of can after opening.  Keep can closed until
ready to use to ensure proper and rapid rupturing.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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